
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Student Lunch 
Menu  
Cold Lunch Menu 
Choice of:  
Sandwich,  
Sandwich Wraps 
Salad 
Fruit/Veggies 
Juice/Milk 
*Menu subject to 
change. 

 
 
 
Staff Lunch 
Menu 
Cold Lunch Menu 
 
 
 
Remember 
SPIRIT – 
Student 
Pride 
Integrity 
and 

Respect 
Inspire 
Trojans! 

             
 

FOOTHILL HIGH SCHOOL 
Home of the Trojans 

DAILY BULLETIN FOR FRIDAY, DECEMBER 13, 2019 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

REGULAR SCHEDULE 
Period  0   6:45-7:24  

Period  1   7:35-8:33 

Period  2   8:39-9:37 

Period  3   9:43-10:41 

Period  4   10:47-11:45 

LUNCH     11:45-12:22 

Period  6   12:28-1:26 

Period  7    1:32-2:29 

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
Your Link Crew and ASB teams want to help you prep for your final exams with 
two Cocoa and Cram sessions. On Monday and Tuesday after school, come on 
over to the E Wing and get some study help as well as some goodies to fuel 
you for your finals. Cocoa and Cram will take place Monday and Tuesday from 
2:45 to 4:45 in the E Wing. 
 
If you are in need of a jacket/coat, stop by the quad on Friday, December 13th 
during lunch. Our amazing Foothill Staff donated several jackets/coats to keep 
you warm. 
 
Did you know that right now you can save some money on your PR clothes and 
FHS hoodies? We know that the PE classes will begin dressing out when we 
return in January so we want to give you a deal. Our sets of PE shorts and 
shirts are on sale right now for just $20 for the set for those with an ASB 
sticker. But January can be pretty cold right now you can add in an FHS hoody 
along with your tshirt and shorts and pay just $40 if you have an ASB sticker. 
Stop by the finance office and see what we have and save some money. 
 

If you are making payments on a class package, this is a reminder to you that 
you need to pay it off before the semester ends. 
 

There will be no after school tutoring during final exam days. The last day for 
tutoring this semester will be Tuesday, December 17. 
 
SPORTS 
If you are interested in playing baseball for FHS this year, be sure to be at the 
mandatory meeting today at the beginning of lunch in room 904, formerly F4. 
 
Congratulations to our Varsity Girls Basketball team for their win over Cal City 
last night. Keep up the hard work ladies. This weekend we have several teams 
in tournaments. In basketball, our varsity boys continue to play in the Kern 
Schools tournament, frosh-soph boys are at Highland, and frosh-soph girls are 
at Arvin. Our wrestlers will be at East today and in soccer our varsity boys and 
girls are playing in the Liberty tournament and our frosh-soph boys will be at 
Independence. Good luck to all of you. 
 

A reminder that next week we are on a finals schedule so there will 
not be an early out on Monday. 

 


